
 

 

 
 
December 27th, 2013 
 
Michael Quint 
Director of Planning 
221 N. Tennessee 
McKinney, Texas 75069 
 
RE: Letter of Intent – Newsome Homes 
 
Dear Mr. Quint: 
 

Please accept this correspondence as my Client’s formal Letter of Intent to submit a 
Rezoning Request for the subject property.  My Client intends to redevelop the property 
for MHA Senior Housing (Land Use).  We are requesting that the property be 
redeveloped per the attached Public Housing Development (Senior) development 
standards. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.  If you have any questions, 
please contact me at 469-424-5900 or at Levi.wild@sanchez.associates.net if this is more 
convenient.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Levi A Wild, P.E. 
CC: File 

 


